
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Statement about the Recruitment Process: 
The Parish Reps who are part of the recruitment 

process would like to let you know that there has 

been an applicant for the post of Rector. The 

interview is scheduled to take place on Monday 

29th September.  
 

TODAY, there will be a Faith Supper with the 

candidate in St John’s Hall at 5:30pm to which 

everyone is invited. However, as the Archdeacon 

has said, this is not part of the interview, but an 

opportunity for the candidate to assess us, not 

for us to assess the candidate.  
 

Also, the candidate is currently serving in a 

parish, although not locally, so anyone meeting 

them must maintain confidentiality about their 

identity. 
 

Thank you.  
 

 

St Michael’s Harvest Supper: 

 

 

 

Intercessions: 
Sick and Suffering: Evelyn Adams, Pauline Askew, Sandra Crosthwaite, George Ditchburn, Kath Dixon, Penny Elias, Jan Gollings, 

Jill Haughan, Esther Hay, Pauline Hamilton, Peter Martin, Annette Murdock, Elizabeth Nelson, Ada Palmer, Jack Pearson, 

Gordon Postlethwaite, Joe Smith, Mary Smith, Colin Stuart. 

Rest in Peace: Jan Witty, Michael Head, Ronnie Hadfield (Ronnie will be received into St John’s church at 6pm on Thursday 2nd 

October and his funeral will take place on Friday 3rd October at 12:30pm). 

This Morning’s Joint Worship: 
Welcome to Revd Malcolm Cowan who will be leading our worship today. 

 

who will be leading our worship today 

Welcome to Church Today! 
We hope you enjoy our services. We would welcome and suggestions to improve your visit to our churches. Please 

let the Churchwardens know how we can help! 

Sunday 28th September – St Michael’s and All Angels 

Monthly Contemplative Eucharist Service: 
Frankie and Peter are taking over the Monthly Contemplative 

Eucharist Service at St Paul’s Frizington. The next service will be 

at 6:30pm on Sunday October 5th. All are welcome to join! 

 

 

 

St Michael’s Christmas Sale: 
St Michael’s Christmas Sale will be held on Saturday 1st 

November. We would be grateful for any donations to 

go on our Tombola and sweet stall. There are boxes at 

the back of church for you to leave them. Thank you 

and see you there!  

 

 

 


